
ISWI STEERING COMMITTEE OF 7th FEB 2020 AT THE UNITED NATIONS (VIENNA)
This photo received from C. Monstein on 8 Feb. 2020.

See
the
next
two 
pages,
too.



I received this photo 
from Nat (the 
“CHAIR” in the 
photo) on 9 Feb. 
2020.  Impressive 
turn out !

G. Maeda,
Editor of the ISWI Newsletter
9 Feb. 2020.



The post-
meeting 
dinner.

Photo via Nat and Pat.


